Daily Announcements
Thursday, May 30th
Don't miss the last night of the District Art Show tonight (Thursday) in Gym D from 6:00 - 8:00 PM. Stop in and see some of the amazing artwork of our Middle and High School students!
The 8th-grade softball pizza party after school today (Thursday) in the library. Make sure to bring your jersey and money. If you can’t make it please let Coach McDaniel know by this morning.
Hey 8th grade, it's never too early to get involved at the High School! Why not join Color Guard! They are having an interest meeting to see what it's all about on Monday, June 3rd, from 6:00 to 8:00 PM in the High School band room.
Hey, 8th Grade, there will be a High School fall sports meeting today (Thursday) in gym A/B at 2:40. Any current 8th-grade student interested in playing a fall sport at Haverford High School should plan to attend this meeting.
The 8th Grade Dance will be held on June 7th from 7 - 9 PM in the Haverford High School Commons. Don't miss out on dancing, photo booth, snacks, and more fun! The cost is $20, which, along with the permission slip, must be handed into your homeroom teacher by June 3rd.
Don’t forget to sign up for The Buddy Run! The due date for sign-ups is June 5th, they are giving you an extra day, so don’t forget!
Any current 7th-grade student who is interested in next year's Gold Team must attend one of the following meetings. Monday, June 3rd @ 7:15 am in gym A/B or Tuesday, June 4th immediately after school in gym A/B.
Hi, I’m Charlie.
And I’m Mitch, and we’re both 8th-grade members of Actor’s Workshop.
It’s time to get excited, HMS. You know why? Final benchmark exams are here!
Did you really just say that?
Yes, not to mention the final two taco Tuesday.
I do like tacos.
But most of all, it’s time for the best performance of the year – the HMS Actor’s Workshop end of year showcase.
Uh, Charlie, I think you need to reread that line.
Most of all…time for the…oh! LAST performance of the year. Yeah, that makes much more sense.
Yeah. Anyway, we’re doing a show, and it’s funny. Come laugh with us.
Or just AT us. Don’t worry, we’re both used to it.
Wednesday, June 12 at 7 pm in the auditorium.
Tickets are a lousy three bucks and will only be sold at the door.
And best of all, guaranteed NO homework the next day for 7th and 8th grade. (6th grade – we’re pulling for you too!)
Don’t miss out. Burn off some steam on the last full day of class. It should be a blast!
See you then!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride string backpack. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher ‘s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria. You will receive your backpack in homeroom within the week.
These keys were found outside. Come to the tech office to claim them.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
